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  Connecticut Medical Assistance Program             Provider Bulletin 2021-32 
  Policy Transmittal 2021-23                                                              May 2021 

                                           Effective Date:  May 21, 2021 
                          Deidre S. Gifford, MD, MPH, Commissioner                                Contact: Michael Leary @ 860-424-5131 
 
TO: All Providers 
RE: Reinstatement of Copayments for Medical Services Rendered to HUSKY B Members  
 

 
Effective for dates of service May 21, 2021 and 
forward, the copayment requirements for 
medical services rendered to HUSKY B 
members that were temporarily suspended as 
part of the Public Health Emergency (PHE) 
response to COVID-19 as outlined in PB 2020-
15 “CMAP COVID-19 Response – Bulletin 5 - 
Elimination of Copayments for Services 
Rendered to HUSKY B Members” will be 
reinstated.  Copayments will be reinstated due 
to the current state PHE declaration and the 
relevant associated executive order (EO) 7I, 
Section 3, expiring May 20, 2021.  
 
Effective for dates of service May 21, 2021 and 
forward, providers must begin to collect the 
copayment for medical services rendered to 
HUSKY B members.  Medical claims 
submitted to the Connecticut Medical 
Assistance Program (CMAP) for HUSKY B 
members for which a copayment is required 
will be deducted by the appropriate copayment 
amount.   
 
For information related to pharmacy 
copayment requirements for HUSKY B 
members, please refer to PB 2021-24 “CMAP 
COVID-19 Response Bulletin 53: Reinstating 
Pharmacy Requirements – Quantity Limits and 
Days’ Supply, and Refill Criteria.”  
 
Posting Instructions:  
Policy transmittals can be downloaded from 
the Web site at www.ctdssmap.com. 
 
 
 
 
 

Distribution:   
This policy transmittal is being distributed to 
providers of the Connecticut Medical 
Assistance Program by Gainwell 
Technologies. 
 
Responsible Units:  
DSS, Division of Health Services, Michael 
Leary 860-424-5131 or @ 
Michael.leary@ct.gov  
 
Date Issued:  May 2021 
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